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Subject SLSS Club Development Officer Appointment 

 
 

Surf Life Saving Sydney is pleased to welcome Karen Byron to the Branch Office team. Karen will join 

us from Monday 23 September taking on the new SLSNSW Club Development Officers role. Karen 

will be based in our Branch Office as well as spending valuable time with our clubs. 

  

Karen comes to Surf Life Saving Sydney with a background in business administration, event and 

project management, data management and analysis, human resources and operations, customer 

relations and office management. Karen is also an Active Member of Wanda Surf Life Saving Club. 

  

We welcome Karen to Surf Life Saving Sydney Branch. 

 

Please feel free to contact Karen at the Branch Office from next Monday to introduce yourself and 

your club.  Karen’s email will be  clubdevelopment@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

 

Regards 

 

Elissa Hancock 

DIRECTOR OF ADMINISTRATION 
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